
 

 

 

As mentioned in a previous update, Shebbear College are members of National College and parents 

are invited to enrol so that you can connect with the fantastic resources they have to help navigate 

the digital world as a parent. Please use the link to sign up if you haven’t yet done so: 

https://nationalcollege.com/enrol/shebbear-college 

Another good resource for parents is the Digital parenting page on the Vodafone website. The link 

below will take you to a page with a lot of useful information and articles: 

https://www.vodafone.co.uk/newscentre/smart-living/digital-parenting/ 

Of particular interest is their Digital parenting Magazine: 

https://www.vodafone.co.uk/newscentre/app/uploads/2022/01/Digital-Parenting-Magazine-10th-

Edition.pdf 
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